
Parent/Teacher Conference Policy 

	 1	

	

First Steps to Lighthouse Childcare Centers 

Parent- Teacher conferences 

 

Parent teacher conferences are offered twice per year.  

Conferences are planned for September and April of each 

year. Please look out for the sign-up sheets that will be 

available for interested parents prior to September and 

April of each year.  If you need to schedule a parent-

teacher conference at any other time due to questions or 

concerns, please see the Center Director to schedule. 

Thank you, 

First Steps 

	


